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July Speaker

A very special thanks goes to
Michael S. Turrini for making the
long drive down from Vallejo to be
the guest speaker at our June
General Meeting. We look forward
to having him come down to give
another talk in the future! If you
missed the June meeting then
don’t forget to attend the July
meeting where Ray Johnson will
be speaking on “A Variety of Uses
for Money!” We will not only have
a speaker for our July meeting, we
will also be having Youth night with
activities for the youth as well as
hot dog night!

SJCC/CCC
Annual Picnic

Summer is here and our annual picnic
is approaching. The joint San Jose
Coin Club and Cupertino Coin Club is
approaching us. The picnic will be on
Saturday August second at Las
Palmas Park. Don’t miss out on the
fun, great food, and drawing prizes for
all in attendance. Be sure to fill your
reservation form which is attached to
this newsletter. Return it to the
address or turn it in to Keith Scott or
Lyle Okamoto at any of our meetings.

JULY DRAWING PRIZES INCLUDE:

1. Mexico 1945 Two Pesos Gold Coin
2. 1986 U.S. Silver Eagle Proof
3. 1990-P Eisenhower Commemorative

Silver Dollar, Proof
4. 1921-S Morgan Dollar
5. 1946 Large Cent
6. 1976 Three-Piece Silver Mint Set
7. 1983 Arrows Seated Liberty Half Dime
8. Canada 1988 Commemorative Silver

Dollar, Poof
9. 1999 Nine-Piece U.S. Proof Set
10. Series 1999 Disney Dollar

Library Books!
As we all know one of the perks to
being a member of our club is the
ability of checking out books from the
club library. The books are a great
form of resource material for further
educating yourself and other members
in the hobby of numismatics.
However, we do try to keep our library
up to date and filled with resources for
members to use. With that being said,
if you have checked out a book and
haven’t renewed your rental, please
either renew it or return it, so other
members can use our books.

Club Membership Dues
Are Due!

It’s that time of the year again!
Membership dues are due! If you’re
not sure if you need to renew your
membership contact membership
Chair Ed Sins at our general meeting.
Or you can mail your renewal to our
Club. P.O. Box 5621 San Jose, CA
95150. Please note membership dues
and newsletter dues at completely
separate. To receive a hardcopy of
the newsletter via mail it costs $12
extra per year regardless of being a
life member or not.

Important
Update!

Unfortunately as most of you know
our newly elected President
Gordon Stubbs has resigned due
to personal reasons. Gordon has
agreed to help and support the
club in other capacities! We wish
Gordon much luck in his future
ventures and we’re glad he’s going
to continue on with his support for
the club. At our last board meeting
Dean Birge was appointed as the
new President. Congratulations
Dean!

Do you have an article you
would like to see published in
our newsletter or even on our
website? Email the newsletter
editor at sanjosecoins47@aol.com

and your article just might be in
the next edition!

San Jose Coin Club meets on the 2
nd

Wed. of each month (July 9
th

this
month) at American Legion Hall, Post
318, 1504 Minnesota Ave., San Jose.
Doors open at Approx. 6:30 PM,
Youth Activities at 7:00 PM and the
General Meeting at 7:30 PM.

SEE YOU THERE
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June 11th General Meeting
Highlights:

Librarian, Ed Sins called the
meeting to order at 7:30PM and
welcomed 42 members, including
2 youth and 1 guest to the June
general meeting. Auctioneer Ken
Barr conducted the Auction
assisted by Auction Chair Bill
Meadows and our new Youth
President Matthew Downing.
Announcements, Ed Sins
announced that President
Gordon Stubbs has resigned due
to personal reasons Youth
President, Matthew Downing
announced 17 Show and Tell
Presenters:

Ken Barr – “The World of
Numismatics” Books
Ed Sins – 1783 Chile 8 Escudo
Michael S. Turrini – Titanic
Newspaper
Lyle Okamoto – Morgan Hill Wooden
Nickel
Chuck Call – Smokey Mountains
Commemorative
Robert Hedgecock – 1881 CC Morgan

Ron Kanke – D-Day Museum Souvenir
Token
Brian Daniels – 1849 Gold Rush Dollar

Anonymous – 3-Piece Eagle Set
Ray Johnson – German Love Token
Harold Woron – $3 Bill
Fred Davis – Hall of Fame Clock
Rick Hagen – Interesting Bills from
Circulation
Keith Scott – WWII Medals
Ron Ikebe – Copper Receipts
Lloyd Chan – Silver Eagle
Howard Wheeler – Treaty of
Rystwick Medal

OLD BUSINESS:

None

NEW BUSINESS:

None

Guests – Will receive a
complimentary newsletter

Meeting was adjourned at 9:41PM

June 24th

Emergency Board Meeting

President – Vacant
Treasurer – Sally Johnson
Recording Secretary – Ryan Johnson
Corresponding Secretary – Lyle
Okamoto
Historian - Harold Woron
Board Members:
Dean Birge
Herb Davidson
Fred Davis
Bourse Chair – Ray Johnson
Webmaster(s) – Sally Johnson & Ryan
Johnson
Hall of Fame: Anonymous
Guest: Gordon Stubbs

Chairman Pro Tem Ryan Johnson
called an emergency board meeting to
order at 7:30PM. Ryan thanked
Gordon Stubbs for his time as
medals chair and for running as
President. Gordon apologized for the
sudden resignation from his office.
Ryan Johnson requested board
approval to appoint Dean Birge as
the new President. Ray Johnson
moved to accept the appointment. 0-
Opposed. Meeting was adjourned at
7:37PM

At the June 24th Board Meeting

President – Dean Birge
Treasurer – Sally Johnson
Recording Secretary – Ryan Johnson
Corresponding Secretary – Lyle
Okamoto
Historian - Harold Woron
Board Members:
Herb Davidson
Fred Davis
Bourse Chair – Ray Johnson
Webmaster(s) – Sally Johnson & Ryan
Johnson
Hall of Fame: Anonymous
Guest: Gordon Stubbs

President Dean Birge called the
June board meeting to order at
7:38PM Recording Secretary, Ryan
Johnson waived reading of the
general meeting minutes.
Corresponding Secretary, Lyle
Okamoto reported he received mail
from the County, second harvest, and
usual club mail. Treasurer, Sally
Johnson reported all bills have been
paid. Historian, Harold Woron
reported nothing new. Program
Chair, Sally Johnson reported that

Ray Johnson will be speaking at the
July meeting on :”A Variety of Uses
for Money,” Dean Birge reported
August is, “Other Hobbies Night”,
September Herb Miles will be
speaking, and October is Giant
Auction. Medals Chair, Gordon
Stubbs reported he is resigning the
position but has announced that the
medals are up to date and supplied an
inventory to Treasurer, Sally
Johnson and President, Dean Birge.
The die is in the process of being
created, Gordon turned over the keys
to the safety deposit box to Sally
Johnson. Gordon reported there are
a lot of #15 medals and suggests
selling them as a batch. Dean Birge
thanked Gordon Stubbs for being
diligent on organizing the material.
Gordon stated that we should get
back the drawing of the die from Lee
Kuntz shortly. Banquet Chair, Dean
Birge reported that he will schedule
the next banquet at the Three Flames
restaurant on a Sunday. Youth
Advisor, Sally Johnson reported that
youth night is coming up and youth
president will assist the president in
running the meeting, as well as
planned activities for the youth will
occur. Newsletter Editor, Ryan
Johnson reported that he will put the
picnic form in the newsletter.
Librarian, Ed Sins reported that he
will provide an updated list of the
Library list shortly. Ed also reported
that we have multiple books which are
outstanding on their due date and will
discuss replacement costs with Ken
Barr. Membership Chair, Ed Sins
reported that twenty-five members
have dues that are due and are no
longer in good standing until they are
paid up. Webmaster, Sally Johnson
reported that we have 29,175 hits
which is up 238 hits from last month.
Gordon Stubbs stated that he has a
friend who can develop a framework
for the website for free; Sally stated
she will talk to Gordon about it.

OLD BUSINESS:

Fred Davis wanted to know what
should be done about the Hall of
Fame Clock; he asked if he should
send a picture of the clock to Kim Alt.
Continued on Pg. 3
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SJCC OFFICERS & BOARD

13 Seated Members

President – Dean Birge
Vice President – Vacant
Treasurer – Sally Johnson
Youth President – Matthew
Downing
Recording Sec. – Ryan Johnson
Corr. Sec. – Lyle Okamoto
Historian – Harold Woron
Librarian – Ed Sins
Immed. Past Pres. – Bill
Meadows & Gordon Stubbs
Curator – Bill Meadows
Bourse Chair – Ray Johnson

BOARD MEMBERS

Fred Davis Herb Davidson
Rick Hagen

Hall of Fame Members are Board Members
Emeritus with full voting privileges.

The Board of Directors Meeting
convenes on the 4

th
Monday of each

month at 7:30 PM.
This Month, July 28

th

DENNY’S

2077 North First Street,
San Jose, CA

(408) 436-8481
7:00 PM Dinner

7:30 PM Meeting

UPCOMING EVENTS

June 26-27- Fremont Coin Club’s
Annual Show

July 9 – SJCC General Meeting

July 28- SJCC Board Meeting

Aug. 10- Fairfield Coin Club’s 25
th

Annual
Coin & Collectibles Show

Aug. 13- SJCC General Meeting

Aug. 25 – SJCC Board Meeting

Sept. 4-6 – Long Beach Coin, Stamp &
Sports Collectible Expo

Sept. 10 – SJCC General Meeting

Sept. 12-14 – Las Vegas Numismatic
Society Coin Show

At the June 23rd Board Meeting
Continued from Pg. 2

It was suggested to just mail the
clock instead of a picture. Ed Sins
reported that we missed our clubs
800th meeting anniversary last
month and that so far we have
only had one skipped meeting.
Ryan Johnson requested the
Recording Secretaries reports
again from Lyle Okamoto to
complete the records, Lyle stated
he’s trying to find them. Sally
Johnson reported that Cupertino
Coin Club still owes $150 for
renting San Jose Coin Clubs
equipment for 2009 and $150 for
2014. Sally stated she was
incredibly offended by Gary
Acquistapace stating that her
records were not accurate and
passed out copies of the checks
that have been cashed from
Cupertino Coin Club and checks
that were never received. Fred
Davis stated it will be brought up
at the CCC board meeting on
Wednesday. Sally passed out an
updated rental agreement. Ryan
Johnson made a motion to accept
the contract and to amend the
contract to state the cost of $150
to be placed on the contract, and
to change the dates of when the
money is due from March to July.
Ray Johnson Seconded the
motion. 0-Opposed.

NEW BUSINESS:

Martha Davis reported that the
storage fee is due for the trailer at
Lockheed Martin. Martha also
reported that John Jencek is
looking to rent 50-75 cases for his
show in San Francisco. Discussion
followed whether or not it was
possible to get someone to take
the cases to San Francisco, no
one volunteered. Ed Sins made a
motion to decline. The motion was
seconded, 0-Opposed. Sally
Johnson reported mail problems
with mail being opened by the
corresponding secretary and emailed

to individuals. Sally Johnson
presented emails that the
corresponding secretary sent out
containing bank statements, letters
from the county, and letters from
Willow Glenn storage. Sally made a
request to not have club mail opened
that is addressed to her. Gordon
stated that just because that mail is
addressed to the club, but it doesn’t
mean that it needs to be shared. Sally
asked the question as to why
discrediting information is being
shared about the board and wanted to
know why emails are being sent in an
attempt to destroy the club. Harold
Woron stated that the club needs to
try and reach out to younger people
and newer people. Ryan Johnson
suggested looking at an alternative
day aside from Monday for board
meetings due to the fact our show
usually concludes the day before the
meeting and there is insufficient time
to gather information for the meeting
as well as with the stadium coming in
the freeways are going to be more
congested on Mondays. Lyle
Okamoto ask if Gordon Stubbs is
now considered the Immediate Past
President, discussion followed as to
whether or not to have both
individuals be the immediate past
president or just one of the
individuals. Ray Johnson made a
motion to accept Gordon Stubbs and
Bill Meadows as immediate past
president. The motion was seconded
with 0-Opposed.

SHOW BUSINESS:

Ray Johnson stated that Dean needs
to appoint a bourse chairman. Ray
also stated that he wishes to no
longer be bourse chair. Ray asked
Ken Barr and he turned it down. The
2015 contract has already been
signed and Ray will update the bourse
apps and advertising material until a
new chair has been appointed. Ryan
Johnson agreed to continue as the
General Show Chair.

Meeting Adjourned at 9:50 PM

 HAVE YOU MOVED?
Send changes to: Membership Chair,

Ed Sins, San Jose Coin Club,
PO Box 5621, San Jose, CA 95150.
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Mark Your Calendars!!!

San Jose Coin
Club’s

47th Annual
Coin & Collectibles

Show

Northern California’s
Finest

Numismatic Event

January 23-25, 2015
Bring your coins to sell -

Collectibles - Currency - Gold
- Silver - Medals-Tokens -

Ancients - Exonumia -
Jewelry - Diamonds for sale

or free appraisals

ADMISSION:
$4 or $2 off w/any show advertising

18 and under free

Parking: $4

SHOW HOURS:
Friday/Saturday: 10AM-6PM

Sunday: 10-4PM

Kids’ Activities – Sat. 11-3PM
Education Forum Saturday

Family Day Sunday
Free Admission Sunday

LOCATION:
DoubleTree Hotel
Bayshore Ballroom

2050 Gateway Place
San Jose, CA 95110

FREMONT COIN CLUB’S
Annual Coin Show
July 26, 27, 2014

ELK’S LODGE
38991 Farwell Drove

Fremont, CA

Free Parking
Free Admission

Bourse: Vine Lacariere (510) 792-1511
www.fremontcoinclub.org

FAIRFIELD COIN CLUB’S
25TH Annual Coin & Collectibles Show

August 10, 2014

FAIRFIELD COMMUNITY CENTER Willow
Hall

1000 Kentucky Street
Fairfield, CA

Free Parking
Admission $1.00

Bourse: Bob Belleau (707) 567-6938
www.solanocoinclub.com

Long Beach
Coin, Stamp & Sports Collectible Expo

September 4-6, 2014

Long Beach Convention Center
100 S. Pine Avenue

Long Beach, CA

Parking $10 Per Day
Admission $8

Club Members $4
Children 7 & Under Free

www.longbeachexpo.com

Note: Check all listings before going to shows to make sure of accuracy.
FYI: CSNA – Northern Show has been canceled for July 12-13, 2014



 

CUPERTINO & SAN JOSE COIN CLUBS’ 

ANNUAL           PICNIC 
 

 

 

Noon, Saturday,            August 2, 2014 
 

FELLOWSHIP * FOOD * FUN * PRIZES 
 

Adult Members & 2 Guests are $3 each.  Kids are FREE!!! 
Additional Guests are $5 each. 

 

LAS PALMAS PARK, 850 Russett Drive, Sunnyvale 
 

Driving Instructions 
 
  GOING EAST ON EL CAMINO - RIGHT ON HOLLENBECK AVE.,              GOING NORTH/WEST ON EL CAMINO LEFT ON HOLLENBECK AVE., 
  LEFT ON DANFORTH DRIVE, RIGHT ON RUSSETT DRIVE,                            LEFT ON DANFORTH DRIVE, RIGHT ON RUSSETT DRIVE, 

  LEFT ON SPINOSA DRIVE, THEN LEFT INTO THE PARKING LOT                    LEFT ON SPINOSA DRIVE, THEN LEFT INTO THE PARKING LOT 

 
  GOING NORTH ON SUNNYVALE/SARATOGA ROAD -                                    GOING SOUTH ON MATHILDA AVE. – AFTER CROSSING THE EL 
  TURN LEFT ON REMINGTON DRIVE, RIGHT ON SPINOSA DRIVE,                 CAMINO, IT TURNS INTO SUNNYVALE/SARATOGA ROAD, RIGHT ON 
  THEN STRAIGHT INTO THE LAS PALMAS PARK PARKING LOT                        REMINGTON DRIVE, RIGHT ON SPINOSA DRIVE, THEN STRAIGHT 
                                                                                                                    INTO THE LAS PALMAS PARK PARKING LOT 

 

KEEP THE UPPER PORTION OF THIS FORM 

--------------------------------------------------------------    ------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

RESERVATION FOR THE CUPERTINO & SAN JOSE COIN CLUBS’ PICNIC 
 

                                                                                                  QTY.           TOTAL 
 

MEMBER(S)  ________                   _______     @$3  ______     $  __                  
     NAME(S) 

GUEST(S)                  @$3  _ _     $ ____   _ 
     NAME(S) (UP TO 2) 

ADDITIONAL GUEST(S)       ___   @$5    _     $ ____ __ 
     NAME(S) 

KIDS (FREE)         ___    TOTAL ENCLOSED  $  __ 
                                                                                      NAME(S) 

 
MAIL THIS HALF OF THE FORM WITH YOUR PAYMENT TO: 

 

PICNIC CHAIR 

CUPERTINO COIN CLUB 

P.O. BOX 448 

CUPERTINO, CA  95015-0448 

 
OR BRING THEM TO OUR NEXT MEETING. 

 

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO:  CUPERTINO COIN CLUB 


